
Timothy Schneider (Board of Commissioners} 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Deer Sir, 

Buzz Kaehler <buzz@worldtraveler.com> 
Tuesday, September 13, 2016 2:22 PM 
Ben Kaehler 
Cook County mandatory sick leave 

I am strongly against any added requirements regarding how we treat and compensate our employees. We take 
care of our employees and they stay with us for a very long time. I want to be the one to decide when and how 
to pay them for their valued work. Please try to run Cook County properly and stay out of private business. 

Thank you 

Buzz Kaehler 
Travel Outfitters, Inc 
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